Approved Minutes from the September 21, 2020 Meeting

of the Renewable Energy Task Force

The Meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM.

Present were Rob Wills, Chairman, Laura Lynch, Tom Whitcomb and Bev Edwards. Deb Delseo
arrived later.

The minutes for the previous meeting on August 17, were read and approved.

Bev announced the next meeting of the Monadnock Region Community Power Group, on
Tuesday, Oct. 6, 4pm.

Tom announced the Clean Energy NH Local Energy Solutions Conference which the Task Force
members were invited to attend on October 29-30.

Tom also raised the question about whether our Task Force should “sign on” to the letter
addressed to the PUC regarding the value of Community Power, as suggested by Clean Energy
NH. Bev moved that we vote to support that letter by signing onto it as a group. The motion
was seconded by Laura and we voted in the affirmative. Bev was then asked to send that
information to Henry Herndon of Clean Energy NH. And she agreed.

Following a discussion about when the members should meet to view the possible sites for a
ground mounted municipal solar array, a vote was taken and Saturday, September 26 at 1 PM
was chosen with an alternative being Sunday, Sept. 27.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 PM.

Respectfully submitted by Bev Edwards



